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Comments: The implementation of a roller coaster on the top of the Sandias is a blatant bid for profit and
completely neglects the values of preservation and cohabitation that the forest service should hold. The Sandia
mountains have been here long before us and hold eons of history and generations of families, not only human.
As Albuquerque and other cities expand, we must be mindful of not allowing short sighted spending sprees to
impact our long term vision for sustainability and land stewardship. It is now that our real values are called into
guestion. There are multiple other ways to encourage engagement and participation in the outdoors. To say that
the best answer involves the erection of large imobile structures for skiing "off season" is lazy work. To chop
down parts of the forest, move around mounds of earth, and destroy habitat in the very land one totes to protect,
all for the thrill of a man crafted adrenaline boost, is something out of an apocalypse novel. It's hypocritical and
saddening and | look forward to seeing the EIA. Please do not invest further time, energy, and money into this
project that is deluded and confused.



